Special Meeting

August 3, 2022

The special meeting of the Mayor and Board of Alderman for the Town of Springfield was held
Wednesday, August 3, 2022, in the boardroom of the Springfield Municipal Building at 7 p.m.
Those present were Mayor Thomas Abels, Alderman Roy Miller, Hunter Stoetzner, Jimmy Fabre,
Tracy Bryson and Marty Starkey.

Motion by Marty Starkey seconded by Hunter Stoetzner to place temporary moratorium for 30
days to be extended for 30 days if needed.

Yeas: Miller, Stoetzner, Fabre, Bryson, Starkey
Nays:

Absent:

Abstain:

Motion by Roy Miller seconded by Jimmy Fabre to adjourn.

Yeas: Miller, Stoetzner, Fabre, Bryson, Starkey
Nays:

Absent:

Abstain:

Marnie Fneutzer

_Marie Kreutzer, Clerk




